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27th April 2022 
 
Installation of electricity cables 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We run the electricity network delivering power to your area and we are due to start work soon on 
a project to upgrade equipment to ensure reliable power supplies for local homes and businesses. 
The work, in partnership with our contractor Modus Utilities, is needed to provide a new electricity 
connection, for the HS2 Project. Our work should not have any impact on your electricity supply. 
 
Our work in this area commenced on 11th April 2022 with planned working hours of Monday to 
Friday 8am to 5pm. There may be times when weekend working is required however will minimise 
these shifts where possible. We expect to complete these works by the end of November 2022. 
During this period, works will be carried out within the carriageway/footway of Gloucester Gate 
Bridge Parkway, Delancey Street, Camden High Street, Pratt Street, Camden Street and 
Georgianna Street. 
 
Previously, we sent out correspondences to notify you of our works in the area. We do apologise 
that this information was incorrect. Our works on the junction of Delancey Street and Parkway is 
postponed until later in the year. We will be in touch in due course about these works.  
 
Please see this letter to notify you of ours work on Delancey Street. We wanted to update you of 
an additional day of work on 2 May 2022, Bank Holiday Monday. To allow us to deliver part of our 
works, we are required to work on Delancey Street opposite number 74 to opposite number 86. 
This area will be set out as shown in the traffic management below attached until Friday 6th May 
2022. Our proposed working times will be from 8am to 5pm.  
 
The works will consist of excavation of a cable trench in sections as the works progress along the 
route. Each section will be fenced off and acoustic barriers will be installed to limit noise. We will 
provide clear signage for pedestrians around the work sites. At certain points parking bay and bus 
stop suspensions will be required and we will provide updates at hs2@camden.co.uk. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and will make every effort to minimise any impact on 
your community. In the event of any difficulties, please contact Modus Utilities Project Manager, 
Nick Bailey, on 07850 320557. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Bill Glen-Martin 
Project Manager 
Major Connections 
UK Power Networks 
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